
Annual City of Burlington 
Inspections  

CHAMPLAIN APARTMENTS  
    

Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants: 

 I hope this finds you all well and enjoying summer. 
The start of the semester is right around the corner. We 
are currently working on completing all requested 
projects.  
  
A couple of things to note: 
  
1. Our annual City of Burlington inspections will 
take place on Friday, 8/22/08. The City Code Office 
representative will be inspecting all properties and 
all units - interior and exterior. Please mark your 
calendars so that you expect us on 8/22/08.  
  
2. Safety - Please be sure to keep your windows and 
doors locked. Also please keep your car doors 
locked and your valuables out of view, e.g. iPods, 
laptops, wallets, etc. We live in a city and there is 
theft everyday. Please think ahead. 
  
As always, please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
  
My Best, 
  
Gene Richards 
802-343-9909 
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